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LETTER DATED 1 NOVEMBER 1994 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF TURKEY TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF
THE SECURITY COUNCIL

| have the honour to inform you, in your capacity as President of the
Security Council for November, that as a troop-contributing country to the
peace-keeping operations of the United Nations, Turkey attaches great importance
to the initiative launched by the Permanent Representatives of Argentina and New
Zealand to the United Nations (S/1994/1063), regarding the improvement of the
consultation procedures between the Security Council and the troop-contributing
countries.

Turkey welcomes the recent steps taken to improve the current system by
providing for closer and more frequent consultations between the troop-
contributing countries, the members of the Security Council and the Secretariat.
However, we believe that the process of improving consultation procedures should
be further developed and institutionalized.

For this reason, | would like to express my Government's full support for
the joint initiative of Argentina and New Zealand, which | am sure will receive
full consideration by the Security Council.

| should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated as a document
of the Security Council.

(Signed ) I nal BATU

Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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